
Dear Colleague,

RHA Health Services is pleased to announce that will be expanding services to the Oxford area on DATE.  Our Hilltop 
Comprehensive Substance Use Services will be accepƟ ng referrals.  Expect more informaƟ on on the best way to refer 
persons supported in the near soon.

We will be scheduling a ribbon cuƫ  ng in the near future and will let you know the date and Ɵ me.  

We are commiƩ ed to hope and healing in all aspects of addicƟ on and recovery in the midst of the opioid epidemic in 
communiƟ es across the country.   Our approach is to provide holisƟ c care and long term treatment and see this as a 
gateway to recovery and a successful personal path to healthy living. 

RHA will provide the following services in your area:

• Comprehensive Clinical Assessment
• MedicaƟ on Assisted Treatment & Therapy
• Substance Abuse Intensive OutpaƟ ent Treatment

Our goal is to help each person we support to understand their addicƟ ve disease and to establish a commitment to 
recovery.

Please let me know if you have any quesƟ ons about our programs.  I look forward to working you and assisƟ ng your 
pracƟ ce in any way I can. 

Best Regards, 

Pam Stalls

Senior Director of Hilltop Substance Abuse Services
910.386.7596
Pam.Stalls@rhanet.org
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RHA is expanding our Hilltop Substance Use 
Treatment Services to the Oxford area in 

Granville County. 

Please email dvalenƟ ne@rhanet.org 
if you would like to receive our newsleƩ er. 

www.rhahealthservices.org


